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Thinking of joining, contact us in the branch or you can 
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09 October 2017 

UNISON Teaching Assistant Bulletin 
  

Response to recently circulated information   
 
  

This bulletin is to confirm that the Council has     
re-issued guidance relating to short-term cover of 

classes to all Head Teachers and ensured that 
the Frequently Asked Questions on the Council's 

‘new era’ website are accurate. 
 

We are aware that some information has been 
unofficially circulated over the weekend, which 

may have caused you concern. 
 

Please be reassured that the wording in your    
ballot letter reflects the Council’s wording in the 
documents contained on the ‘new era’ website. 

  


